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ILLINO/S POWER 00MPANY
CLINTON POMR STATION, P.O. BOX 678. CLINTON. ILLIN0ls 61727

July 9, 1984

Docket No. 50-461

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. A. Schwencer, Chief

Licensing Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subj ect: Clinton Power Station Unit 1
Mark III Containments Structurel Capacity

Dear Mr. Schwencer:

This is in reply to your letter of June 18, 1984 which we received on
June 25, wherein you requested our schedule for furnishing additional
infermation en the Clinton Mark III containment structural capacity.
Illinois Power Company plans to provide the information requested, i.e.,

responses to the NRC Structural Engineering Branch questions 220.61,
220.62 and 220.63 by October 1, 1984.

Sincerely yours,

d
Daniel I. Herborn
Director - Nuclear Licensing

and Configuration
Nuclear Station Engineering

GEW/ lam
GEW8/M3-

cc: B. L. Siegel, NRC Clinton Licensing Project Manager
NRC Resident Office
Illinois Department of Nuclear Safety
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